
Public Notice  

Notice of Wholesale Electric Rate Adjustment Pass-Through 

G        Schedule G – Large Industrial Rate 

In accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) as set forth in 807 KAR 

5:001, Section 17 and 807 KAR 5:007, Section 3, of the Rules and Regulations of the PSC, notice is hereby 

given of a proposed rate adjustment. Inter-County Energy intends to propose an adjustment of its existing 

rates to reflect the wholesale rate adjustment of its wholesale supplier, EKPC, pursuant to KRS 278.455(2), 

by filing an application with the Commission on April 1, 2021, in Case No. 2021-00111. The application will 

request that the proposed rates become effective May 1, 2021. 

 

                                    

 


